Subject: Objection - 2021/3839/P

Dear Kate Henry,

Hope you are well.
| am writing to object to the construction of an extra floor in Howitt Close due to Design (Elevation reason).
The new floor on top would have severe impact on light in my flat in the opposite building (flat 7 - Straffan Lodge).

Kind regards,
Elliot Keer



